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16/03/2022  14:44:262022/0016/P SUPPRT Antonia Mitchell We are in favour of the proposed renovation. ¿A number of rear extensions have been granted in the area, 

including extensions at #35 and #37. ¿This therefore provides an unusual and positive opportunity to bring the 

rear of the properties more into line with each other, providing a more harmonious rear view than currently 

exists. ¿In addition the currently very unattractive patio, will be replaced by this more visually pleasing 

extension, as viewed from the interior of our home. ¿We particularly like the green roof aspect, which will be 

attractive as well as increase plant and insect life in an area that has seen a loss of green space. ¿Finally, as 

the immediate neighbours to this property (we live at #41) we appreciate that unlike recent extensions 

approved by the council, this one sits below the brick wall line and therefore does not reduce our light or impair 

our view of the surrounding area. ¿We wish to note the efforts the applicants have gone to in order to achieve 

this and their active communication with us throughout.
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